
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND SOLICITATION OF COMMENTS 

CITY OF DOUGLAS 

CONSOLIDATED ANNUAL PERFORMANCE AND EVALUATION REPORT 

(CAPER) 

 

The City of Douglas’ Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER) for FY 

2022 will be available for public review. The purpose of the CAPER is to report the outcomes of 

the use of Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funding for the fiscal year ended June 

30, 2023. A public hearing will be conducted at 5:45 p.m. on September 13, 2023, at the 

Douglas City Hall Council Chambers, located at 425 10th Street. The purpose of this meeting is 

to review the CAPER report and solicit public comments regarding the report. Public comments 

will be accepted for a 15-day period beginning August 25, 2023 and ending September 10, 

2023 at 5:00 p.m. The FY 2022 CAPER will be available at the following locations: 1) on the 

City’s website at www.douglasaz.gov; 2) at the front counter of the City of Douglas 

Administration Department located at City Hall, 425 E. 10th Street, Douglas, AZ 85607; and 3) at 

the scheduled public meeting listed above .  

 

Information on the CAPER may also be obtained by written request mailed to: 

City of Douglas  

Neighborhood Resources and Grants Division 

425 10th Street 

Douglas, AZ 85607 

or by written e-mail to: 

Xenia.Gonzalez@douglasaz.gov 

 

Accommodations for individuals with disabilities – Alternative format materials, assistive 

listening devices or interpretation in languages other than English are available upon 72 hours 

advance notice through the City of Douglas Neighborhood Resources and Grants Division, 425 

10th Street, Douglas, AZ 85607; (520) 417-7309. 

 

Asistencia en español: Para que le interpreten este aviso en español, llame al (520) 417-7309. 
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